
Michael Ash 
 

Galiano Island, British Columbia 
 

Re: Rezoning application PLR20240003 

To whom it may concern, 

I am submitting this letter in support of Leif Palmberg’s application for rezoning as per 
reference number PLR20240003. 

As a longtime resident of Galiano, I understand there is a recognized need for land to be 
zoned to allow for uses that are necessary for small business enterprises. 

I have known the applicant for several years and know him to be a committed community 
member whose land use application would benefit and enhance the community. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Ash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


